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This year marks Campaign for Students’ 10th Anniversary and with it, an opportunity for our

employees to impact a student’s life like never before. This year, our goal is to raise

$175,000 by Friday, Feb. 26, to support our students who continue to grapple with the

fallout of COVID-19.

On Tuesday, employees gathered virtually to kick-off We Love Our Students Month with an

employee baby photo guessing contest.

Congratulations to our winner, Cindy Fong  who earned a $100 Amazon gift card after

guessing an impressive 23 of 24 baby photos correctly! Individuals who missed the live event

and want to put a name to a (baby) face can view the event recording here.

All proceeds from the event will support Seneca's COVID-19 Relief Support Bursary providing

financial aid to students struggling with job loss and living costs during the pandemic.

Throughout February, be sure to check-in with the Advancement and Alumni space often for

updates on ways to financially support our students and participate in fun virtual events.
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https://employees.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/CATERINA-VENTRELLA
https://employees.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/cindy-fong
https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/44b58319-1f93-4aab-b665-cbe177f02bd5
https://secure2.convio.net/scoaat/site/Donation2;jsessionid=00000000.app20004b?3001.donation=form1&df_id=3001&mfc_pref=T&NONCE_TOKEN=4A64660207AB4D5174C66D4658EF3342

